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Dear Russell 

A Town Deal Board Governance Assessment has been carried out by the Towns 

Hub and we have given you a pass.  

Based on your current arrangements and these being sustained and built upon going 

forward, Ipswich Town Board is compliant with all of the governance 

recommendations in both the Towns Fund Prospectus and the Further Guidance. 

Your local BEIS contact and the Towns Fund Delivery Partner will continue to 

provide ongoing support throughout the TIP submission process and after. 

We look forward to receiving your Town Investment Plan. 

Best wishes 

The Towns Fund team 

 

 


